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Createspace, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition:
New. 279 x 216 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.FM 1-04, Legal Support to the
Operational Army, is the Army s manual for operational legal
doctrine. This manual provides authoritative doctrine and
practical guidance for commanders, judge advocates, legal
administrators, and paralegal Soldiers across the spectrum of
conflict. It outlines how The Judge Advocate General s Corps
(JAGC) will be organized in accordance with the Army s
modular force design. It also discusses the delivery of legal
support to the modular force. This edition of FM 1-04 provides
doctrine on legal support across the range of operations and
the provision of legal support in specific types or aspects of
operations. The appendixes describe newly created legal
structure in the Army s Reserve Component and the format to
capture lessons learned. Chapter 1 provides an overview of
legal support to operations. This chapter discusses the
evolution of operational law and introduces the various roles
that JAGC Soldiers perform in support of operations. Chapter 2
discusses certain fundamental concepts of Army doctrine. It
introduces a foundation of unified land operations and
decisive action as well as operational themes, the...
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